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Representative Hurd Welcomed to Council of State Governments Midwestern 

Legislative Conference’s Energy and Environment Committee  

Madison – State Representative Karen Hurd (R-Fall Creek) is pleased to accept a position in the 

Council of State Government Midwestern Legislative Conference’s Energy and Environment 

Committee.  

The binational Midwestern Legislative Conference Energy and Environment Committee was 

established in late 2022 and met for the first time in July 2023. The committee membership 

constitutes legislators from Illinois, Indiana, Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, North Dakota, South 

Dakota, Ohio, Wisconsin, Saskatchewan, Alberta, Manitoba, and Ontario.  

“I am delighted to be a part of the Midwestern Legislative Conference’s Energy and 

Environment Committee.  I look forward to working with the rest of the committee on matters 

developing policy resources, as well as exchanging ideas, and learning about key developments 

and innovations in the areas of energy and the environment.” 

  

 

### 

The 68th Assembly District includes portions of Eau Claire, Chippewa, and Clark Counties 

including the communities of Altoona, Fall Creek, Augusta, Fairchild, Greenwood, Owen, 

Withee, Thorp, Cadott, Boyd, Stanley, the Town of Lafayette, and parts of Eau Claire. 


